UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

April 2, 1981

Deborah Dalgety
Faculty of Science
Campus Mail

Dear Deborah:

Thank you for returning - the application for membership
form and the $1.00 application fee. The form which you filled out
when you signed on-.in June at Employee Relations was the Dues
Authorization form. 1Ihe official joining of the union has not
been carried out at the time of "signing on" at UBC in the past,
although in the very near future, new Authorization forms will

~include provision for deduction of the $1.00 membership fee and
consequently, automatic membership in AUCE.

Yours truly,

Wendy Bice
Union Co-ordinator
AUCE Local 1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308



